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Thank you for your letter of 18 October 2016 to the Cabinet ecretary for Finance and the
Constitution, requesting a meeting to discuss the work of th 

1
Hometown Foundation and the

Owenstown project. I am responding on behalf of the Plannl g Minister given his portfolio 
interest in the matter. 

Unfortunately, due to diary pressures, Mr Stewart is unable ! meet with you. However, he
would like to extend your invitation to officials from Scottish · ovemment's Planning and 
Architecture Division. Please contact the Chief Planner elth 'r by e-mail at 
Chlef.Planner@scotland.gsi.gov.uk or by telephone on 01311244 7528 to arrange a mutually
convenient date and time. I 

Yours sincerely

[REDACTED]
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